The next meeting of the New Story Group at Friends Meeting at Cambridge is Monday, November 25, at 7:00 pm.  Please join us for fellowship and tea in the Library at 6:30 pm.
There will be no New Story meeting in December due to the holidays.  We will meet again on the fourth Monday in January, the 27th.  That is a long break.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mary Kay Klein, Julie Carey, and I met Monday to plan the November meeting.  Having received some less than enthusiastic feedback on Charles Eisenstein’s Climate: A New Story, we will limit our discussion to a couple points and put the book down.  
We questioned the purpose of our New Story meetings and proposed the following.
A. We function well as a support group.  Our discussions are long and gratifying, always leaving us wanting more.  
B. We also want to spread the good news of the New Story.  How can we do this better? 

Where should we put our effort in the new year?  
Announcements
Nancy Cirillo sent a link to a video of Arundhati Roy with Naomi Klein: On the Fate of the Earth, “Intimations of an ending.  The rise and rise of a Hindu nation.“ https://www.facebook.com/jacobinmag/videos/593289414829220/ . Arundhati starts speaking at 18:00.  
Julie Carey is inspired by Robert Macfarland who was recently interviewed on Krista Tippet’s On Being, https://onbeing.org/series/podcast/ about his new book on “The Hidden Human Depths of the Underland.”
Mary Coelho and Jennifer Morgan recommend an article from Jennifer’s website The Deep Time Network https://dtnetwork.org/. Deep time perspective empowers evolution.  Check it out!
“The Long View: Thomas Berry's instruction on the reform of religion, law, and culture in his later books” by Herman Greene (30 pages). https://dtnetwork.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/10/Thomas-Berry.Reform-of-Religion-Law-and-Culture-in-His-Later-Books.2019-04-14.Final.pdf
Late in his life, I [Herman Greene] had a conversation with Berry in which he asked me, “What do you think my most important work was?” It was highly unusual for him to ask this kind of question as he didn’t give attention to his legacy other than acknowledging that his work would be carried on. I paused to consider how to answer his question, but before I replied he volunteered, “The universe, . . . the epic of evolution.”  I was surprised at his answer.
Gregoire Maury, of the Groupe quaker de Nantes, France, has finished the translation into French of our pamphlet “Quakers and the New Story” and is having it reviewed by Friends.  This is very exciting.  They hope to post it on their website, https://quakersnantes.org/, and I hope to do likewise.
